
Is there a dress code? 
No. We do not have a set dress code. However, we do recommend closed toe shoes, as there are several areas 
on the property with gravel and grass that you may need to walk through. 

Do you have handicap accessible parking? 
Yes. We do have handicap accessible parking. However, if you are dining at Barn8, we recommend pulling 
down the gravel driveway to drop your guests off directly at the front door of the restaurant. There are also a 
limited number of spaces closer to the restaurant that guests with accessibility needs can park in. Please reach 
out via phone (502.398.9289 x1) or email (reservations@hermitagefarm.com), or ask at our host stand when you 
arrive for additional information. 

What style of food do you serve?  
We are a new American farm-to-table restaurant. Our kitchen team draws inspiration from many different 
cultures and styles of cooking. They try to utilize as much as possible from our farm, as well as other local 
farmers. 

How often does your menu change? 
Our dinner menu changes every three months with the change in seasons. Please visit our website at 
Barn8Restaurant.com for the most accurate menu information. 

Do you have a children's menu? 
No we do not offer a children's menu. However, we do regularly offer the option of butter cheese noodles for 
picky eaters. 

Are reservations required? Do you accept walk-ins? 
No reservations are not required, but we do always recommend them. Reservations can be made online, by 
phone (502.398.9289 x1) or email (reservations@hermitagefarm.com). 

How far in advance can I make a reservation? 
We accept reservations online up to 3 months in advance. If you contact us directly via phone (502.398.9289 x1) 
or email (reservations@hermitagefarm.com), we can book reservations up to a year in advance. 

What else is there to do on Hermitage Farm? 
In addition to our restaurant being open for dinner Wednesday through Sunday, we also regularly offer some 
additional activities. Horse tours, bourbon tastings, boxed picnic lunches, and day packages are all great 
things to do in the afternoon or early evening on our farm. We also have the Artwalk that you can enjoy after 
your meal at Barn8. For additional information, feel free to call us, or visit HermitageFarm.com and select the 
“plan your visit" tab. 

What is the Artwalk? 
The Artwalk is an immersive light and sound show that runs along a boardwalk through the woods behind 
Barn8. It starts Wednesday through Sunday at sunset and runs until 11pm. There is no need to prepurchase 
tickets. The walk is self-guided and takes roughly 30 minutes. Just let your server/bartender know that you 
would like to enjoy the Artwalk, and they will direct you from there. 

How easy is it to get an Uber/Lyft/Taxi to the farm? 
It is relatively easy to get an Uber/Lyft/Taxi to take you to Hermitage Farm from central Louisville. 
However, it can be difficult to get one of these services to return to pick you up. When possible, we always 
recommend scheduling rides in advance. If you find you are having difficulty getting a ride from Hermitage 
Farm, please check in at the host stand in Barn8 for assistance. We will ensure you make it home safely. 


